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TECHNICAL ADVISORY 

DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE:  01/26/24 
Technical Advisory (TA) 

DL 24-001 

SUBJECT: Updates to IRO8 Gender Requirements 

 

Overview: 

The Department is amending IRO8 relating to gender requirements.  

 

Details:  

The customer’s gender as displayed on the driver license or identification card must be taken 

from a primary identification document. 

IR08.4 regarding gender change is rescinded. 

Please review the attached memorandum for further details.   

Conclusion:  

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management. 

 

 


